



March 13, 2017

Attn: Brian Phillips Greene County High School 101 Ram Drive Jefferson, IA 50129

Dear Principal Phillips,

Holding Tiny Hands is a group of parents dedicated to supporting families with newborns in intensive care. Last month, several of your high school students held fundraising events supporting our efforts and we wanted to let you know how delighted we are! On their own, they held a bake sale and held a "Chuck-A-Duck" event at a home basketball game raising a total of \$1050. Their efforts have been truly inspirational, and we wanted to make sure they were recognized for their hard work. February 18th, Kenna Marquardt, Hannah McConnell, and Logan Kohl came to the Mercy Medical Center's Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU) and presented us with a check. The money will be put to good use providing much needed support services for our families. You have great young minds at work in your schools, and you must be very proud of them. We are humbled and greatly honored that they chose to support Holding Tiny Hands. We will be forever grateful. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Bob Selby,

Executive Director

But Sey